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http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

    October will take us through the 

Apostle Paul’s two letters to the 

Thessalonians, along with the Letter 

to the Hebrews.   This material will 

focus on encouragement for the 

faithful and a better understanding of 

the role of Jesus as Author and 

Perfecter of our faith. 

    Copies of the plans can be found in 

the foyer, on the monthly church 

calendar, as well as our website. 

      Let God speak to you!  You will be 

amazed at the relevance of these 

letters, nearly 2000 years after they 

were written!    

    

 
    Prayers for visitors, blessing on 

ministry, guidance, unity of area 

congregations  provision, healing, 

housing, and our school 

administration,  have been among the 

concerns that we have lifted up to the 

Lord in September.  God continues to 

answer prayer. 

    We are pleased that Sts Charles and 

Helena Catholic Church in Clio, 

designated Sept. 27th as a day of 

prayer for the students of Clio.  This 

was following our suggestion that 

area congregations adopt a building 

and announcement of our decision to 

be praying for the Clio School 

Administration.  We continue to pray 

for other congregations to step up 

and select a building and pray for its’ 

staff, faculty and students throughout 

this coming school year. 

     We are also pleased to report that 

God is bringing congregations 

together through sharing of programs 

that can be mutually beneficial. 

    God is at work answering our 

prayers, continue to praise, give 

thanks and let your requests be 

known! 

 
Figure 1  "Women of the Bible" Study 

    Fascinating to see the vital works 

that God accomplished through 

women in the Scriptures. Mary 

(mother of Jesus), Mary & Martha 

(sisters of Lazarus) and Mary 

Magdalene were among our studies 

this past month.  Our studies are 

helping us better understand what 

their lives were like and how God can 

work today among us.  Plenty more 

for us to learn as we head into 

October! 

   This study is quickly becoming the 

“longest” (most lessons) of our series. 

   If you want to catch up on what you 

have missed, or study ahead; you can!  

These studies can now be found on 

our website: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-

the-bible.html 

 
Figure 2 "Changed Lives" 

     Our process for selecting these 

lessons are:   

• New Testament (people 

filled with Holy Spirit) 

• Men (Women are being 

covered in our “Women of 

the Bible Series”) 

     We have been enlightened 

concerning the personalities and how 

God transformed these individuals.  

Cases continue to show how much 

MORE these people accomplished 

with their lives, once they allowed the 

Lord to lead. 

    God is STILL CHANGING LIVES 

TODAY; let Him change Yours! 

http://pinerunchurch.org/changed-

lives-study.html      

We also spend time updating our 

prayer concerns and taking matters 

before God’s throne.   

    Join us each week! 

 

     Taking 

Sunday 

messages and 

applying them 

to a teenagers life and situation is 

what this study is all about.  For 

more information—see Paul! 

 

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

 

    Cleaning, office 

work, setting up for Harvest 

dinner  and more are areas where 

we receive help and teens can 

gain experience. 
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